Billy Fanning
421 Rest Street, Pomaria, S.C. 29126
803-600-6007. rdsqd5@aol.com

June 30, 2025
ACSC Nominating Committee
ACSC Shag Club Presidents

I am Billy Fanning and | would like to ask for your support for a position on the SOS Board. |
have been a member of PalmettoShag Club (PSC) for over 26 years. During that time, | have
served of the PSC Board for 11 years. | have been President (2 terms), Vice President (2
terms), Sgt at Arms (1 term) and Immeidiate Past President (1 term). Palmetto Shag Club is a
large Club which not only supports it’s members but also throws 2 large parties each year
where we host many members from all over the Association. They are the Palmetto Shag
Club’s Southern Comfort Weekend Park and Party and the PSC New Year’s Eve Party.
Implementing these large events gives me a good understanding of what is involved in
planning and executing large events.

Over this timeframe Palmetto Shag Club has experienced several challenges such as the
theft of our dance floor and trailer, Venue Changes, Covid etc. My experience and
leadership helped us manage these challenges without any drama in our club. We have
come out of each of these challenges as a stronger Club, always moving forward.

| have significant professional work experience that will help me make good business
decisions for the Association. | currently run my own small business (Lawn and Heavy
Equipment work) and | have worked as a Department of Transportation Engineer on Road
Construction Projects.

Many of you may have met me at Palmetto Shag Club events or at my DJ Booth. | have
played at SOS routinely, on some SOS Cruises and at many of the Shag Club’s in the
Association in South and North Carolina. | am currently a member of 9 Shag Clubs and |
always try to be a member who is willing to help with any Club that | join. | love the music
and the lifestyle that Shag allows us to live.

| was a member for 15 years of theLake Murray Power Squadron. | also served on the board
for 4 years including being the Commander for 1 term. This is a large boat club centered at
Lake Murray. This club includes both freshwater power boats and ocean-going cruisers (live
in). The club over the years took many ocean-going cruises that ranged from Baltimore Md
to Key West Fl. When | was on the Board and the Commander, | planned a number of these
cruises for the Squadron.

| have also served as a Town Council member for 25 years and a volunteer fire fighter/first
responder for over 50 years.

I am married to Linda Fanning and between us we have a son and a daughter. We are also
blessed with 5 grandchildren and 2 great grandchildren. If you see me, you will likely see
Linda. She is always by my side. We are members of Pomaria Lutheran Church.

| believe that SOS is at an inflection point, and | would like to use my experience and energy
to ensure that we keep this fun event going into the next generation. | woud like to ask for
your vote in Spetember at the ACSC Board of Advisors Meeting.

Respectfully Submitted,

Billy Fanning



